
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MADISON MIDDLE SCHOOL 
1419 GRACE ST. MANSFIELD, OHIO 44905 
PHONE NO.  (419) 522-0471   
FAX NO. (419) 522-1463 
http://www.mlsd.net/middleschool.php 
 

5th through 8th Grade School Newsletter for the month of May 2023. 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES: 
MAY/JUNE 

5/30 – 6/9 – Summer School 
AUGUST 

8 – 6th Grade pick up schedules; 8:30-2 
9 – 7th Grade pick up schedules; 8:30–2 
10 – 8th Grade pick up schedules; 8:30–2 
11 – 6th-8th Grades can pick up schedules; 
         8:30-2 
15 – 6-7pm, Open School Night 
15 – 7pm, 8th Grade Washington DC Trip 
Informational Meeting in auditeria 
17 – First Day of School!  

 

 

8th grades students traveled to Washington D.C. this month!  During the trip 
students had the opportunity to view historic monuments, sites, museums, and 
other notable buildings at our nation’s capital.  Thanks to our students who did a 
great job while on the trip representing our school and district! 

Congratulations to the 7th and 8th grade band and choir for receiving superior 
ratings at the Trills and Thrills adjudicated event at Cedar Point this month!  Both 
ensembles performed in front of experienced music judges who provided the 
groups with written and verbal comments.  Afterwards students had the 
opportunity to enjoy the park the rest of the day. Go Rams! 
 

Nurse Notes 

 
 
Before 7th grade, students are REQUIRED 
for school attendance by the State of Ohio 
to have the Tdap and Meningococcal 
vaccine. Ohio law allows medical, religious, 
and philosophical exemptions. Proof of 
vaccination or exemption must be turned 
in before picking up their 7th-grade 
schedule next year.  Vaccines can be 
obtained at the Health Dept, your 
physician's office, or some pharmacies.  
 
If your child has completed the Tdap and 
Meningococcal vaccines already, please 
send a copy to school.  

 
Thank you! 
Nurse Kayla Robinson 
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Final Forms Notes: 
 
*FinalForms are currently open for the 23-24 school 
year.  You will need to select the 23-24 school year in 
your account.   
 
*If you change your address over the summer you 
must provide proof of residency to our office as well 
as update your address in FinalForms.   
 
*The bus garage is asking that any current student, 
requesting transportation for the 23-24 school year, 
have the Transportation Information Form 
completed in Final Forms by June 30th. 

 

Have a safe and 

enjoyable 

Summer!  GO 

RAMS! 

 

Selected 
7th and 8th 
grade 
students 
attended 
the 
LeaderRic
hland 
program 
this month 
at the 
Mansfield 
branch of 
the Ohio 
State 
University! 

May is Mental Health Awareness Month!  Staff from CACY 
(Community Action for Capable Youth) were available during 
student lunches to hand out breathing bead kits.  They are used 
as part of a deep breathing activity for healthy focus skills. 
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